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MESSAGE 

Honourable Governor extend his my warm 

greetings to the Sangtam Community of Nagaland on 

the occasion of the Mongmong Festival 2016.  The 

Mongmong Festival is an important time for the 

Sangtam Community remembering all the context of life from 

individual to family and the society to thank the Almighty God and 

pray for a good health, prosperity and plenteous harvest in all fields 

of life. 

 May this festival brings peace and unity to all the Nagas,  

specially the Sangtam Community during their festive period and also 

promote in the spirit of love and forgiveness Governor said. 
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